Message

From: Ali Pouraghabagher [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=543C27612D7F49A9885017F5CE3AF085-ALI POURAGHABA]

Sent: 6/25/2020 11:42:19 AM

To: Jay Elbettar {jelbettar@interwestgrp.com]

CC: Mandhir Singh [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=cb245592259842e397f8fe776b71f2da-Mandhir Singh]; Ron Beehler
[rbeehler@interwestgrp.com]

Subject: RE: Clippers Project Plan review Services

Hi Jay,

That’s great and we appreciate your interest for the subject services. We sure will let you know at more proper
fime to send us your proposal.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,

Al Pouraghabagher, MLS,, P.E. : Plan Check Engineer Supervisor: City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department

Building Division : One Manchester Boulevard , 4" Floor, Inglewood, CA 90301
V{(310)412-5294  F(310) 412-5681 : apouraghabagher@eitvolinglewood org

Excellence in Public Service. Commitment to Problem Solving. Determination to Succeed.

From: Jay Elbettar [mailto:jelbettar@interwestgrp.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 2:56 PM

To: Ali Pouraghabagher <apouraghabagher@cityofinglewood.org>

Cc: Mandhir Singh <msingh@cityofinglewood.org>; Ron Beehler <rbeehler@interwestgrp.com>
Subject: Clippers Project Plan review Services

Hi Ali,

| want to reach to you and express our interest in teaming up with the city of Inglewood for Building and safety Services
for the new Clippers Arena and facilities. Please keep us in consideration.

Thank you and best regards,

LAY ELBETTAR, PE, CBG, LEEDR-AP, CASp
BUIDLING SAFETY REGIONAL MANAGER

jelbeatiar@interwesinrp.com
714 8975 9068
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